From: Winslow Robinson

Sent: Tuesday, May 04, 2021 10:38 AM
To: Eleftheriou, Victoria H
Subject: Opposition to contaminants

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Victoria,

| want to write to you in strong opposition of the DEP Draft Decision of Approval with Conditions of WMDSM, license
application #5-010735-WD-YB-N.

As an organic farmer that cares deeply for Maine lands, | am asking you directly to reconsider. Expanding the landfill
poses a risk to human health, to the environment, and to Wabanaki sites of cultural and historical significance.

Best,

Winslow Robinson, PhD (he/him/his)
Co-founder, Riverside Farm
Organic Farmer & Behavioral Designer
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